Lisa Driscoll

From: Rodney griffin Comcast <rodneygrif@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 12:55 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X

Dear Lisa

As a resident of Brentwood | want you to know that with regard to allocating Measure X fund, Fire Protection is the No 1
priority by far. We are in an appalling situation in east county with constantly rising insurance rates, relentless growth
with a woefully inadequate fire services.lt is you moral responsibility to see that the wishes of the voters that supported
Measure X precisely to fund fire services is respected. | know of no one who voted for X that did so for other priorities.
As far as | am concerned, allocate 100% of the funds to fire services as nothing else deserves any such consideration.

Rodney
Griffin
737 Waterville Dr, Brentwood CA 94513.

Rodney
Griffin



